
 
 

Circular 
      December 24, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As the weather gets colder and the New Year draws closer, it reminds us of all the 
good things that winter brings along with it, like an escape into the rejuvenating 
holidays, warmth of a cozy blanket and a gala time with family & friends. To give our 
Gurukulites the opportunity to have quality time with their family in the comfort of 
their homes, the school has scheduled the winter break from December 25th, 2024 
to January 9th, 2025. The classes will resume from January 10th, 2025. 

Holidays inspire us to go beyond books and indulge in some creative art work or a 
hobby. This is also the time to do self-study and revise the concepts learnt. We would 
like our Gurukulites to make the best use of their vacations and continue their journey 
for learning through revision. 

Whatever is beautiful, whatever is meaningful, whatever brings you happiness, 
May it be yours this holiday season and throughout the coming year. 

SEASON'S GREETINGS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

Sahil Mahajan 
Chairman 


